
Sharpshooters will be shooting deer in the below parks. 
You are receiving this notification due to your home’s proximity to these areas. 

To ensure your safety do not enter these parks when closed.

We appreciate your understanding and patience.
For more information visit www.a2gov.org/deermanagement, e-mail 
deermanagement@a2gov.org, or call the Deer Hotline 734.794.6295.

PARKS CLOSURE NOTICE

Bird Hills Nature Area 
Bluffs Nature Area 

Cedar Bend Nature Area 
Hilltop Nature Area 

Huron Hills Golf Course
Huron Parkway Nature Area/Braun Nature Area 

Island Park
Kuebler Langford Nature Area 

Leslie Park Golf Course
Leslie Woods Nature Area

Jan. 30 thru Feb. 13, 2017 the below parks are closed every day 
for all purposes from 3 p.m. to midnight.

Jan. 30 thru Feb. 2, 2017 Nichols Arboretum is closed 
every day for all purposes from 3 p.m. to midnight.
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